
Principal Message 11/9/23 

Stevenson Families, 

We had another busy week.  The week goes especially fast when we have a day off, like we do tomorrow 
in celebration of Veteran’s Day.  Even though we are enjoying a day off on Friday, Veteran’s Day is actually 
Saturday.  On Saturday, all across this great nation of ours, Americans will pause to honor our brave service 
men and women who have sacrificed so much to defend our freedom.  Let us never forget the blessings 
of liberty and freedom, and those who paid the ultimate price for that freedom.  The service members we 
honor on Veteran’s Day come from all walks of life but have in common qualities that make them the brave 
and distinguished members of our military. Determination, selflessness, courage, pride, and the 
commitment to serve a cause larger than oneself.  Remember to take a moment on Saturday to reflect and 
if given the opportunity, thank a Veteran for their service. 

Next week is sure to be another busy one.  Thursday is School Wide Art Day, with a great project led by 

Mrs. Sonberg. I know I can’t wait to create the shaving cream art project planned for us.  It’s going to be 

fun and it’s going to smell good!  Then, on Friday, students will take class and club pictures.  Those 

pictures can be purchased either online or using the picture envelope that went home with your child 

earlier. 

Reenrollment (only for those students already attending Stevenson) for the 24-25 School Year is 

underway.  Directions are on our website.  Choice School Renewal Family Directions.pdf 

(brevardschools.org) Please remember to have this completed by December 8th on Focus.  Also, if you 

have a sibling either already attending or entering into the lottery for next year, make sure you click that 

box and place their name.  That assists us with linking family members.   

Any students that will be new to Stevenson for the upcoming year must enter the lottery and complete 

the “New” application via the Family Dashboard at the link.  Open Enrollment - Parental Choice / Open 

Enrollment-Parental Choice Home (brevardschools.org)  Those applications are also due Dec. 8th. 

Well, that’s it for this week.  I hope everyone has a wonderful weekend.  We’ll see you Monday in the 

car loop!   

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Fleeger 

2023 - 2024 RLS Families: Car Loop Volunteer Opportunities (signupgenius.com) 
Stevenson’s Calendar of Events - https://www.brevardschools.org/Page/152#calendar78  
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